
 

 

 

 

 

 

03rd October 2023 

  

Dear Resident/ Tenant, 

 

Morthen Road, Wickersley (B6060),    

Upcoming Works – 09th October 2023 

 

 

 

We are writing to inform you that we will be commencing construction works within an off-peak (0930hrs – 

1530hrs) road closure, starting 09th October 2023 for a duration of two weeks. Throughout this period all 

Southbound traffic is to follow the diversion route provided. All Northbound traffic is to be always maintained. 

 

We shall be undertaking resurfacing works on a nighttime full road closure. This will take place between 1900hrs 

and 0500hrs, week commencing 23rd October for a planned duration of two nights. During this period the road will 

be closed to all traffic and a diversion route will be in place. 

 

If you have any questions, queries, or concerns with regards to the works taking place, please do not hesitate to 

contact us via email at sheffieldroad@esh.uk.com. For any queries related to the wider travel network 

improvements, please contact transportmajorschemes@rotherham.gov.uk. 
 

Thank you in advance for your understanding whilst these works are carried out and please accept our apologies 

for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

ESH CONSTRUCTION LIMITED 
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